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Dear Sirs,
 
    I oppose HB 2351 & HB 2352.  
 
   I’m an owner of a wakesurf boat, that we use as a GREAT family experience.
We regularly boat on the Willamette & Hagg Lake.   We also  like taking other families out on our
boat
to share in the experience.   We also like to volunteer for Wake the World events.
 
 
Keep the Willamette river open to all!  As a boater,  I  fear that we will lose access and therefore
oppose
these bills!
 
 
Paul McGregor
 
3084 SE Willow Dr
Hillsboro, Or 97123
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